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The Revival 
of the Local 
Construction 
Industry

Optimism prevails in the Portland 
Area construction market. 
Population is booming and 

the influx of new residents is driving 
an explosion of housing construction, 
especially multi-family housing in the core 
downtown area. 

Here at JHC, we are breaking ground 
on three apartment complexes in the 
first quarter and expect that number 
to increase as the year unfolds. Other  
commercial construction is thriving as 
well as businesses of all types are adding 
space and locations. 

Although this winter’s unusually snowy 
weather slowed production on some jobs, 
our tenant improvement projects never 
missed a beat.

These are exciting and dynamic times 
in the construction business, and we 
are enjoying the revival of the industry 
locally. The JHC Team is here and ready 
to serve your construction needs! If you 
have questions relating to construction 
services or would like someone to call you 
to discuss plans for your project, call me 
at 503-624-7100 or email me at jhughes@
jhc-companies.com.

Golden Poles Condominiums, Government 
Camp, Oregon. Winter came early and 
fierce, which resulted in shutting the job 
down. These pictures are seven days apart.

In Hillsboro, Oregon, JHC constructed 
the new 12,500-square-foot Snow Flakes 
Pre-School which opened this spring.



Planning A 
Project? Give  
Us A Call! 

If you have questions 
relating to construction 
services or would like 
someone added to our 
newsletter mailing list, 
place contact Joe Hughes 
at 503-624-7100 or 
e-mail Joe at jhughes@
jhc-companies.com. And, 
check out our website at 
www.jhc-companies.com.

Before and After: In Wilsonville, Oregon, JHC transformed a vacant restaurant into a stunning new Starbucks. JHC has remodeled 
more than 75 Starbucks in four years.

JHC is completing phase two of the 
remodeling project at St. Luke’s Lutheran 
Church in South West Portland.
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